
VOTING RESULTS November 12, 2013 

 

The results of the voting by the residents of Country Estates East on the centralized water 

and sewer issue were released at last night's November 11, 2013, monthly meeting. Ballot 

results indicated that the majority of residents voting favored the provision of both water 

and sewer services by the Monroe Water and Sewer District. 

 

The district trustees then passed the following resolutions; a resolution for the Monroe 

Township Water and Sewer District to move forward with the project, a resolution for the 

district to obtain a planning loan from Monroe Savings and Loan, and a resolution for the 

district's engineering firm, Sands Decker, to proceed with the development of the project 

design and formal bid. 

 

The district anticipates the bid being released in the March, 2014, time frame. Total time 

required for the project to be completed is unknown at this time but completion within an 

18 to 24 month time frame, beginning now, is a reasonable estimate. 


